From: Charlotte Fox Sent: 02 December 2021 17:53 To: Sunnica Energy Farm <Sunnica@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> Subject: RE: Planning Inspectorate - Sunnica Energy Farm (EN010106) Adequacy of Consultation response Deadline 3 December 2021 Dear Harpriya, Application by Sunnica Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Sunnica Energy Farm **Adequacy of Consultation Request** I am responding on behalf of Huntingdonshire District Council (HDC) to your emailed letter dated 19th November 2021. Thank you for writing to us in relation to the application by Sunnica Ltd. In relation to the Adequacy of Consultation on the submitted application for a Development Consent Order (DCO), we would advise that no pre-application letter was received, or advice provided by HDC Planning. Notwithstanding this, we advise PINS that HDC does not intend to participate in the DCO process for this scheme. Yours sincerely, Charlotte **Charlotte Fox**

Please be advised that the comments contained within this Email represent the informal opinion of an officer of Huntingdonshire District Council. These comments are made without prejudice to the eventual determination of any planning application that may be submitted.

Development Management Team Leader - Strategic Team

Huntingdonshire District Council